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Weekly Bulletin—Friday 15th October 2021 

Here are the 5 winners of ‘Read to a pet’ competition. Many thanks to 

Judge Emma Tuke-Bennett from the vets who loved all the entries! 

 

 

Reminder - school finishes at normal time (3.15pm) next Friday 22nd  

October. We hope that all staff and children enjoy a well deserved  

break after a busy half term! 

Monday 1st November is INSET DAY, so we look forward to seeing all  

children back in school Tuesday 2nd November. 

There will be school photos on Tuesday 2nd November, so please can all children 

come to school in their full uniform. If they have PE or Forest School, please bring 

these clothes in a bag. 

Well done to Otter Class who went 

litter picking in the community this 

week. 



 Next week on Friday 22nd October, we are 

supporting two important charities:  

Breast Cancer Awareness and  

MacMillan Cancer Support.  

This is in loving memory of Mrs Sergeant 

who received care from MacMillan  

Cancer Support and in support of Mrs 

Kelsall who is currently undergoing  

treatment for Breast Cancer.  

We invite everyone to wear something  

pink or fancy dress!  

We ask for a donation to be sent in. This will 

be split between the two charities.  

We have a professional cake maker making cakes 

and every child can purchase 

one for £1 if they wish.  

All allergies catered for. 

Well done to Nursery parents for their creativity with fantastic  

space costumes, we made the local newspaper. 



 

 

 

Great Darnhall Bake Off 

 

We are holding a  

‘Family Bake Off’ competition 

When? Next Thursday 21st 

October 2021 

What? Bake and decorate any 

cake you choose—the theme 

is  

Nature and Wildlife 

Who? Everyone can enter!  

We would like one cake  

per family 

Why? Baking is fun to do for 

all the family and teaches lots 

of different skills including 

maths, science and of course          

patience! 

Where? Darnhall Primary 

School 

 

All cakes to be sent into school in 

a NAMED CONTAINER and these 

will be returned home at night  

after judging. 

FOREST SCHOOL 

Caterpillar class will get the 

chance to enjoy activities with     

Forest School next term on a Friday.  

They will need to wear their forest 

school uniform on a Friday. Please 

can parents collect their FREE 

green hoody and T-shirt from their 

class teacher. 

We recommend they bring either a 

pair of wellies, or old footwear into 

school and wear waterproof trousers 



 

Classes enjoyed the No Outsiders  

lessons this week. Everyone is welcome 

in our school. No one is the same.  

Everyone is equal!  

FOREST SCHOOL 

Advance warning 

After half term, the  

following classes will need 

to wear their green hoody,  

t-shirt and leggings on 

these days : 

MONDAY 

Bumblebees 

Squirrels 

TUESDAY 

Bears 

Badgers 

Foxes 

WEDNESDAY 

Spiders 

Hedgehogs 

Otters 

THURSDAY 

Owls 

Rabbits 

FRIDAY 

Caterpillars 

 

Lost Property 

 

Our new lost property basket is FULL! Please 

remember to NAME your child’s clothing then 

lost items can be returned easily. 


